
We now wish to employ GraftingGardeners  

http://www.graftingardeners.co.uk to carry out the work on our prunus  

tree in our front garden, photo attached. We have used this firm  

before for our own back garden and are pleased with the quality of their work. 

 

They will reduce the tree by approximately 30% which will reduce the  

height, which is currently blocking light and air from the upper  

flats of No 17 and 15 Langland Gdns, and some of the lower side  

branches which are affecting the light and air coming into the basement flat. 

 

It's difficult to be more precise about the percentage that will end  

up actually being cut, and not easy to remember exactly how big the  

tree was in 2010, but I can assure you that we shall do whatever we  

can to retain the appearance of the tree. It's not important for the  

tree to end up exactly as it was before the 2010 reduction, and we  

are pretty sure that 30% from how it is now will be perfectly adequate, 

 

I hope you will accept our request to register for these works, and  

please feel free to come round any time and see the tree for yourself  

so we can meet and discuss it in more detail if you wish. 

 

Thank you for your help. 

 

Kind regards 

Elaine 

 

 

https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/dohiC71ZPuWK0NQFBqU8E?domain=graftingardeners.co.uk

